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August 26, 2014

Barbara Lewis, Trustee

FDH Living Trust, SEH Living Trust, Hoekstre
Living Trust, and Franklin Hoekstre Living Trust
1458 Cresthill Ave. NW

Salem, OR 97304

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. I want to express
appreciation for your cooperation in helping to improve stream flows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving instream lease IL-1421. The Final Order
identifies that the Department was unable to lease the stockwater portion of Certificate 37034 to
instream use due to incomplete information.

If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0884.

Sin?/{,/)7

,6,1, Laura Wilke
Flow Restoration Program Coordinator

cc: Joel Plahn, Watermaster District 16
File IL-1421

Enclosure



